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January 18, 2011 
 
 
 
 

The Honorable Tim Owens, Chairperson 
Senate Committee on Judiciary 
Statehouse, Room 559-S 
Topeka, Kansas  66612 
 
Dear Senator Owens: 
 
 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 6 by Senate Committee on Judiciary 
 
 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 6 is 
respectfully submitted to your committee. 
 
 Current law authorizes a law enforcement officer to reasonably search a person arrested 
and the area within the person’s immediate presence for discovering the fruits, instrumentalities, 
or evidence of a crime.  SB 6 would change “evidence of a crime” to “evidence of the crime.”  
 
 The League of Kansas Municipalities states SB 6 would have no fiscal effect on cities.  
There would be no fiscal effect to the state budget.  
 
 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 Steven J. Anderson CPA, MBA 
 Director of the Budget 
 
 
 
 
 
cc: Larry Baer, League of Municipalities 
 Kim Torrey, Highway Patrol 
 Mary Rinehart, Judiciary 


